
 

 

 
 

STAGE 3 
WATERING RESTRICTIONS 

Due to increased water demand and to ensure fire protection, all 
users of this system are required to comply with the STAGE 3 
watering restrictions. 

 

EFFECTIVE 
FRIDAY, AUGUST 10, 2018 

 
Residents with micro or drip irrigation systems are responsible 
for the proper programming of the system so that the watering 
times comply with the restriction schedule.   

 

For further information, please contact the Engineering Services 
Department at 250.746.2530. Your full cooperation is expected 
and appreciated.  

 


